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MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
Police Chief and Sheriff to appear 

Wednesday at Public Safety Committee 
 
Milwaukee Police Chief Edward Flynn and Milwaukee County Sheriff David Clarke 
are set to appear at tomorrow’s meeting of the Common Council’s Public Safety 
Committee. The committee will meet at 9 a.m. Wednesday (January 11) in room 301-B at 
City Hall, 200 E. Wells St. 
 
Alderman Bob Donovan, chair of the Public Safety Committee, said he invited Chief 
Flynn and Sheriff Clarke to discuss several key public safety topics affecting Milwaukee. 
“I am hopeful we can have a very frank and open discussion about resources and plans 
for keeping our parks, our lakefront, our buses, and our neighborhoods safe in 2012,” he 
said. 
 
Alderman Donovan said he is also planning to ask Sheriff Clarke about the impacts of 
recent layoffs of dozens of sheriff’s deputies. 
 

             What:        Public Safety Committee 
 

                                   When:        9:00 a.m. Wednesday, January 11 
 
                                    Where:        Room 301-B, City Hall, 200 E. Wells St. 
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